
 
 

ELECTIONS 2014   
   
Have you ever thought of becoming more involved as a Governor of the Trust?  

 You may ask yourself the following questions: 

  Will I need specific qualifications? 
  Will I need to have a professional background? 
  Will I need to know lots about the Trust?  

The simple answer is ‘no’.  All we ask is that as a staff member or a public/service user/carer 
member, you are passionate about making a real difference in how the Trust develops and 
improves its services.  Your personal experience, knowledge of the local area or even your 
involvement in local community groups is invaluable. 

Governor members represent the views of their constituents and make sure their views are 
known to the Trust. 

We are about to start our latest round of elections and we have a number of opportunities if 
you think this is something for you.   

We have the following seats that will be available in this election: 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Nominations need to be received by noon on Monday 7 July to Electoral Reform Services 
Limited, The Election Centre, 33 Clarendon Road, London N8 0NW.  

If you would like to request a nomination pack or require further information about the 
role of a governor or becoming a governor please contact the membership office on 01785 
783068 / 01785 783069 or membership@sssft.nhs.uk 

 
Jenny Smit, Deputy Company Secretary/Membership Manager 

South Staffordshire and Shropshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 

Trust Headquarters, Mellor House, Corporation Street, Stafford, ST16 3SR 
01785 783068 Ext 8468 
  

Get involved and become a member: 
   
 

South Staffordshire x 2 

Regional/National x 1 

Staff 

 Clinical Support x 1 

 Non clinical support x 1 

 Nursing x 1 
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